
SUSQUEHANNA CHAPTER, MOAA 
General Membership Meeting  

13 January 2021 
 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by Sr VP Cathy Hampton. Attendees: Bill 

Beddow, Mort Brisker, Dan Lafontaine, Bob Hanson, Cathy Hampton, Gayle Ruffenach, Connie 

Richardson, Bill Johnston, Larry Archer, Ted Newing, Therese Kreutzberg, Frank King, Mike Early 

Pledge of Allegiance: All 

Moment of Silence and Invocation: Cathy Hampton 

President’s Remarks: The purpose of the meeting is the administration of the oath of office to the 

officers elected for 2021. 

Secretary: The Secretary read the names of the officers elected: President Cathy Hampton, VP 

Membership Ted Newing, VP Programs Frank King, Secretary Mike Early, Treasurer Bill Beddow. All 

were present. 

Oath: The oath was administered by President Bob Hanson who then declared the officers to be duely 

installed. 

Past President Remarks: Bob Hanson 

President’s Remarks: Cathy Hampton 

VP Programs: Frank King provided a brief up on the February general meeting.  The Army ATAG 

MDNG will speak on the MDNG role in virus support operations on either 17 or 24 February with exact 

date to be determined.  

Adjournment: Cathy Hampton declared the meeting adjourned at 7:12 PM 

 

Michael Early 

Secretary 


